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Onderwerp: AGG - starting up the process
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As you have seen, we have received the letter from the glyphosate task force.
Time to really start up the process!

| have spoken withm last week and the proposal to you is thati starts being chair of the steering committee
of the AGG.

For your information: '~ “ - e /¢] will be the representative in the steering committee on behalf of the Ctgb.

The project manager at Ctgb is contacting the glyphosate task force to inform them that we are starting up the
procedure and will plan a PSM. We will also plan a teleconference with the steering committee as soon as possible.
You will hear more details waﬁ

This weeki andﬁ are meeting a possible external spokesperson in Brussels. Since they are there anyway,
they will also have a short meeting wuthh for some practical and procedural issues. ‘ can update you in the
TC.

And in case you might go to the ECPA meeting in Ghent next week:ﬁ andw will be there, so that might give
a possibility to meet each other face-to-face.

Kind regards and again, thank you for the pleasant collaboration!
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